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Reminders & General News

Food Trucks!! 1
Starting September 11, we are excited to
report that food trucks will be coming on
Fridays (when possible) to the Pool House.
Hours will be from 4 to about 8. The first
truck on 9/11/20 will be Coned Pizza.
Keep an eye on the Patagonia private
Facebook page for more details and the
schedule. Let's come out and support
these small businesses and fill our
tummies!

Garbage cans - seriously - please put them in
your garage or behind your fence when it's not

collection day.

Pool News

The Pool Committee recently held a meeting to discuss the
happenings at the pool.

Since the season is almost over, any new furniture will be
purchased in the Spring. To be replaced: 4 broken umbrellas, 6
broken loungers, and 2 broken tables. They will also purchase
another safety ring and long pole.

Please contact the pool committee with your feedback on what
you would like to see at your pool:

Tammy Colbert: tammyecolbert@gmail.com

Megan Fox: mege8393@hotmail.com

Jason Sheets: jasonjsheets@gmail.com

Looking at the 10-day forecast, Kuna is still in for some great
weather, so we will extend the pool season another week! The
last day for the pool will be Sunday, September 13th.

We would like to thank Rodger Nickell for his volunteer service on

the pool committee for the past two years. He has decided to
step down as a member.
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Listen once in a while. It's amazing
what you can hear.

Off leash dogs are STILL a problem. Yes, your dog is friendly -
until it's not. What happens when they chase that squirrel into
3 the road? Keep them leashed as per city of Kuna and Ada
County code - even in your front yard! If you see an unleashed/
unattended animal - call animal control

Trailers, RVs, and boats should not
be parked in the street or your 4
driveway. Prepping for a trip is fine
for a day, leaving them out for days
is not OK.

5 Please remember no political signs in your front yards. Not
even a "Bill the Cat for President" sign (anyone remember
those???)

ACC forms are available if you want to put up a shed,
pergola, patio sun room, etc. in your backyard. Or a 6
flagpole in the front. Please email the office.

BAGS ARE PROVIDED
AT STATIONS ALONG
THE PATHWAY OR USE
o RER0s;,,  YOUR OWN! We ask that
® you dispose of the
waste at your home.
Please do not allow your
dogs to defecate on
your neighbor's lawn!

Community Facebook private
group: https://www.facebook.com/
groups/patagoniakuna

Previous newsletters are available
on the website: http://
www.patagonia-idaho.com/hoa/
Patagonia is on NextDoor! Go to
nextdoor.com to sign up.

Ada County Sheriff dispatch
(Non-emergency): 208 377 6790
Emergency: 911

City of Kuna: 208 922 5546
(This includes irrigation
questions)

Animal Control (Idaho Humane
Society): 208 343 3166

Upcoming Holidays
Sept 2 - VJ Day WW2
Sept 7 - Labor Day
Sept 13 - Grandparent's Day
Sept 16 - Mexican Independence Day
Sept 22 - Elephant Appreciation Day
Autumn Equinox
Sept 28 - National Good Neighbor Da
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Your HOA contacts:
Debbie — 208 854 7350
debbie@westparkco.com
Taylor — 208 870 3432
taylor@westparkco.com
Larry — 208 854 7355
larry@westparkco.com
CCRs are available by email
Westpark office:
2463 E Gala St #120
Meridian, ID 83642
PO Box 344
Meridian, ID 83680



